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goal is 60%, we are 
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Q:  Will the Campus Sustainability Subcommittee (CSS) also cover these reviews and 
recommendations? 
A:  Yes, the CSS helped produce this report and will continue to be involved in the work 
ahead.   

 
3. Center for Integrated Sciences (CIS) Update/Q&A 
Dean of the Faculty and Vice President for Academic Affairs Michael Orr introduced the agenda 
item by expressing gratitude to IPPC for suggesting that a community update on CIS (with time 
for discussion and community input) occur prior to the Board of Trustees meetings, when revised 
sequencing of an accelerated plan will be reviewed.  In turn, he explained that he recently 
distributed an invitation to a Community Forum on CIS to be held on February 19.  Prior to 
today’s meeting, Vice Chair Tim Harper sh
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Q:  Are there any potential hidden costs that may come up? Drainage of collection ponds, etc.? 
A:  That has been considered; we did some initial testing and preliminary work on the site. 
 
Q:   Who do we imagine being in the swing space for now, and shouldn’t we discuss with them?  
A:  There are two aspects to this:  the building itself, which Dan Rodecker is overseeing, and the 
tentative floor plan, which is being led by 
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Dean Orr commented that this video is an excerpt from a longer presentation on the Association 
Colleges of the Midwest (ACM) website and that other related presentations can be found there 
as well.  President Glotzbach said that it provides background for our own continuing 
conversations.  VP Ng noted that the presentation is from 2012, and that we have been fortunate 
in not having to deal with these budget issues until now, but they are the same issues we are 
facing.  


